
 
MASS INTENTIONS 	
  
Sat. Apr. 25th      5:00 p.m. ✞Inez & Anthony Macedo  
Sun. April 26th                             9:00 a.m. Alex Kirkpatrick 
                                                    11:00 a.m. 	
 St. Vital Parish & Parishioner 
Tues, Apr 28th                  9:00 a.m. Janiece Berube 
Thurs. Apr. 30th                            9:00 a.m. ✞Alma Johansson 
Fr. May 1st                                    9:00 a.m. ✞Jef Gibbs 
 
2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (April 19th ) 
 Regular Collection Maintenance Fund Pay Down the Debt 
Weekly Budget for 2015 3,923.00 115.00 1,000.00 
Contribution April 19th     2,670.00 228.00 1,558.00 
 -1,253.00 113.00 558.00 

 
SHADOW BOX PROJECT/PAY DOWN THE DEBT  
A shadow box (plan of the church) is mounted on the north basement wall. For every $100.00 you donate 
towards “Pay Down the Debt” your name can be applied to a square of the shadow box.  The Parish 
Office does requires your permission for name to appear on the shadow box or your donation to remain 
anonymous. 
Please fill out the Pledge Form (available at the back of the church), e-mail or call the parish office to 
indicate your intention regarding your donation. 
 
BAPTISM PREPARATION 
Parents who are asking for Baptism for their child in the Parish Community of St. Vital are required to attend a 
one evening preparation course.  The object of this evening is to help parents appreciate the gift they are asking 
for their child and to be reminded of the responsibilities towards God, Church-community and their child.  
The next preparation course will be held on Tuesday, May 12th at 7:30 p.m. in the meeting room.  If you 
have any questions or require further information, please contact the parish office. 
 
Our Lady of the Hill K of C  
Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses.  
Just a reminder that parishioners or visitors to our church are asked not to put posters, advertisements, as well 
as, religious devotional material, in or around the church without having first consulted the parish office for 
approval.  Such material will be removed and recycled. 
 
Can't figure out what to make for supper? Tired of washing the dishes? Want a night out? Let us help 
you out. 
Spaghetti Dinner Monday April 27th  5pm to 6:30pm in the church basement. 
 Spaghetti, home made rolls, cookies, juice, coffee and tea.  
$5 per person and children under 5 are free. ( Oh my what a bargain)  
All proceed go to purchase wheel chairs for those in need in the developing world. In support of the Knights of 
Columbus Wheel Chair Fund. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
CONFIRMATION April 25, 2015 

Candidates confirmed by Bishop Gregory Bittman 
Paul Belland Camryn Munchrath 
Christopher Berube Logan Nestmann 
Maria Bilodeau Alex O’Brien 
Reese Clarke Megan Oscar 
Jocelyn Duhaime Adam Paplawski 
Paige Engelman Spence Paplawski 
Dante De Castro-Eriavz Callie Peterson 
Abby Gerlinsky Alyssa Power 
Jackson Greene Zachary Rastovski 
Josée Hebert Gavin Sooley 
Mattea Krug Ian Stang 
Sarah Labrecque Ben Vanderkley 
Rachel Lozinski Shawn Wachowicz 
Riley Moss  
 
The Friar’s Ball: will be held on Friday, May 1, 2015 at the Westin Hotel in Edmonton. This evening of fun 
and fellowship is one of the top social events of the year attended by over 450 people annually. This event 
includes a dinner, dance and both live & silent auctions. To date, the Friars Gala has raised over $1 million and 
the net proceeds have been shared between the Catholic Archdiocese of Edmonton and the Catholic Ukrainian 
Eparchy of Edmonton. For more info or tickets, please contact Anna Jaremko at AJaremko@caedm.ca or (780) 
469-1010 Ext. 2263 
 
  CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
All children in Grade 1 and up are invited to join and form a choir at our church. Practices  will take place on 
Thursdays at 6pm in the church.  
Come to the first practice on Thursday, May 14th, at 6pm. 
We are looking forward to singing along with you soon. 
 
 


